Dear Mr/Mrs Poopyshoops,

Greetings from Oregon, USA.  My wife and I are a teaching team

attending the ISS recruiting fair in Washington DC next month

and we are interested in your posted positions of MS Social Studies

and HS Science teachers.

We both are certified in our fields with teaching experience in Africa.  

Your school looks especially appealling to us and we would love

the opportunity to discuss employment possibilities with you.

Hope to see you at the fair!

Safe travels,

Jonathan Smith

